
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: January 6, 2025 

ITEM TITLE: ILPT Annual Billing Agreement 

 

DISCUSSION: 

We have received the updated annual billing agreement from Independence Light & Power. The cost is 
split between the Water and Sewer departments. The attached agreement shows the proposed changes. 
At this time, Staff does not have any concerns about this revised agreement. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


